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Comments: Dear Sirs,

 

I have read the entire management plan and I believe it is a good plan and a good compromise for all parties

concerned.  I think that the number of 50-104 horses for the territory is quite sufficient and manageable.  I do not

believe that the horses in the forest today are the progeny of the original 7 horses, but I can see why you cannot

prove that and therefore have to treat all of the horses as such.  But I am relieved that you're going to remove the

excess horses because I've long felt that their numbers were out of hand, and that they were negatively

impacting the native flora and fauna.  I believe in wildlife management based upon sound science, and I think

that is what your management plan proposes.  

 

Thank you very much for addressing this issue once and for all.

 

Sincerely,

 

Lucinda Seitz-Krug


